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CAUTION: This email originated outside the Central Bedfordshire Council network. Do NOT click on links, open attachments 
or respond unless you are sure that the email is legitimate. If you believe this to be a spam email, report it to the Service 

Desk at https://centralbedfordshire.samanage.com/catalog_items/1053685-report-received-email/service_requests/new 
 

Dear CBC Strategic Transport 
 
Please find attached Ampthill Town Council’s response to CBC’s Parking Standards Consultation, as approved at the 
Town Council’s meeting held on 14th December. 
 
Kind regards,  
 

 
 

 
Ampthill Town Council, Park Lodge, Ampthill Great Park,  
Woburn Street, Ampthill, MK45 2HX. Tel: 01525 404355 
www.ampthill-tc.gov.uk 
 

 
You have received this email from Ampthill Town Council. The content of this email is confidential, may be legally privileged and 
intended for the recipient specified in message only. It is strictly forbidden to share any part of this message with any third 
party, without a written consent of the sender. If you received this message by mistake, please reply to this message and follow 
with its deletion, so that we can ensure such a mistake does not occur in the future. Ampthill Town Council ensures that email 
security is a high priority. Therefore, we have put efforts into ensuring that the message is error and virus-free. Unfortunately, 
full security of the email cannot be ensured as, despite our efforts, the data included in emails could be infected, intercepted or 
corrupted. Therefore, the recipient should check the email for threats with proper software, as the sender does not accept 
liability for any damage inflicted by viewing the content of this email. Ampthill Town Council’s Privacy Notice can be viewed by 
visiting this link http://ampthill-tc.gov.uk/council/data-protection 
 
 
TC approved the attached response at meeting held 14th December, as per minute below: 
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